
 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2018 
 
 
Dear CME Parents, 
 
Please accept our apology for the transportation problems you experienced on Friday. 
We are working diligently to correct the situation and are working with city officials to 
develop better travel access pathways for our buses. Changes will be in place on 
Monday, August, 13th.  
 
Please feel free to call me with additional questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 

Kevin Brown 
 
Kevin Brown 
Principal 
Christa McAuliffe Elementary School 
 
 
 
 


